
 

 

 
 March 4, 2014 
 
Docket No. 03038675 License No. 10-35096-01 
Control No. 583155 
 
Debra Bensen  
Radiation Safety Officer 
Elekta, Inc. 
400 Perimeter Center Terrace 
Suite 50 
Atlanta, GA  30346 
 
SUBJECT: ELEKTA, INC., ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF FOLLOW-UP TO 

MEDICAL EVENT, CONTROL NO. 583155 
 
Dear Ms. Bensen: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated January 13, 2014 (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML14055A263), notifying the NRC that Elekta has made every attempt to gather information 
related to the medical event that occurred on September 6, 2013, in Minnesota.  The event 
involved a Nucletron high dose rate afterloader for which you are the manufacturer/distributor 
and service provider.  Your letter is accepted and no further correspondence on this matter is 
required. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Kathy Modes 
 
Kathy Modes 
Senior Health Physicist 
Decommissioning and Technical Support 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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